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November 1, 2002

To: Governor Jesse Ventura
Office of the Governor

Greg H\lbinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission

2829 University Avenue SE. Suite 440
Minneapolis, MN 554'14-3245
Phone: (612) 6'17-2117 Fax:(612) 617-2119
TTY Relay: (800) 62l-3529

. E-mail: benha@state.mn.us
Web: http://www.benha.state.rnn.us

Senator Linda Berglin, Chair
Senate Health, Human Services, and Corrections Budget Division

Senator Becky Lourey, Chair
Senate Health and Family Security Committee

Chair
House Health & Human Services Policy Committee

Chair
House Health and Human Services Finance Committee

Michele Timmons, Revisorof Statutes
Legislative Revisor of Statutes

From: Randy D. Snyder, Executive Director

Subject: Report ofobsolete rules - December 1,2002

The Board of Examiners for Nursing Home Administrators regularly completes an assessment of
Minnesota Rules 6400 pertaining to the Administration of Minnesota nursing homes and finds
that current rules are applicable and not deemed obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative. The board
spent significant time reviewing Continuing Education requirements during this past year and
determined that rules are consistent with the needs of a contemporary administrator. We will
continue to be proactive in updating statutes and rules in the changing health care environment.

Ifyou have any questions, feel free to contact this office.


